
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Living Week 

We have had a great week being fit and healthy this week. Wednesday’s fitness day was energetic and sweaty! A 

big thank you to Mr Walker who led six fitness sessions over the day with each class. Other activities during the 

week have included healthy sandwich making and tasting, designing healthy posters and sorting activities in 

Nursery to determine what healthy snacks are and what are not so healthy!  

 

Harvest 

Thank you for all the produce that was brought in yesterday for our Harvest 

appeal. Thank you also to all the Friends of Pegswood who came into school 

yesterday afternoon and along with Year 4 helped create Harvest hampers to 

distribute later on today around the village. Thank you to our local Co-op who 

very kindly donated reusable bags to distribute the food in. 

At the centre of our Harvest display was a piece of wonderfully baked bread 

that included a sheaf of corn and even a small Harvest mouse, complete with currants for eyes. This has already 

been preserved and will form our centrepiece for many years to come. Many thanks to Billie in Reception’s 

grandad for making the bread. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

A reminder that this is taking place Monday 16
th

 October and Wednesday 18
th

 October. Appointment 

times will be available to fill in the main office from Monday 9
th

 October. We are sorry to say that unless 

you have signed up in advance, you will not be able to be seen on these nights.  
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Diary Dates 

Friday 13
th

 October Friends Bingo Evening 

Monday 16
th

 October Parents Evening  (3.30pm-6.30pm) 

Wednesday 18
th

 October Parents Evening  (3.30pm-6.30pm) 

Friday 20
th

 October   House non-uniform day 

 School closes for half term – 3.15pm 

 

Monday 30
th

 October School opens after half term 

Tuesday 31
st

 October Halloween Fancy Dress Day 

 Halloween parties – Nursery & Reception (AM) 

 Years 1 & 2 (1.30pm-2.15pm) 

 Years 3 & 4 (2.15pm – 3.15pm) 

 Years 5 & 6 (3.15 – 4.15pm) 

Monday 6
th

 November Sale of Poppies 

Saturday 11
th

 November  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 

Friday 17
th

 November Children in Need 

Friday 24
th

 November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 

Wednesday 6
th

 December Bookshop  

Friday 8
th

 December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 

Tuesday 12
th

 December Key Stage 1  Christmas Performance for local community 

Wednesday 13
th

 December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm)  

Thursday 14
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity Dress Rehearsal for Grandparents (9.30am) 

 Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Friday 15
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity (9.30am) 

 House non-uniform day 

Monday 18
th

 December NO NURSERY AM 

 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.30pm-3.15pm) 

Tuesday 19
th

 December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party (1.30pm-3.15pm) 

 Key Stage 2 Carol Evening for Year 3 & 4 parent/carers (6.00pm) 

Wednesday 20
th

 December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 

 Key Stage 2 Carol Evening for Year 5 & 6 parent/carers (6.00pm) 

Thursday 21
st

 December  Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 

 Year 5 & 6 Bowling trip (times to be arranged) 

 Attendance shop 

Friday 22
nd

 December Christmas Jumper Day 

 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 8
th

 January 2018 School opens for Spring Term 


